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KB 4-2o,(,

I urge you to extend the timeline on this issue. The issues related to Marcellus Shale and
wastewater must be looked at very carefully. We need to ensure we are protecting our State's
citizens and resources with the new regulations. If the timeline for comments and policy
review are not extended, I urge you to consider requiring the wastewater be treated so as to
be rendered to sufficiently high-quality not to endanger our streams, the aquatic life, and
the tourism dollars these bring. I do appreciate there may be some urgency to get regulations
in place as the drilling has been here for some time already. However, we need to make sure
whatever is enacted will be strong enough. You are tasked with making sure the gas industry
money does not trump the rights of the citizens of Pennsylvania. Thank you for your hard work
in this regard.

Sincerely-
Martha Carbone
Shawnee On Delaware, PA


